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Platform: 
  
        ​ As Vice President of the Student Government Association, I will use my voice to unite 
the student body and provide everyone with a deeper understanding of the core values of SGA. I 
am committed to ensuring that every student has the opportunity to explore and pursue their 
passions on campus. My platform is focused on three main points: community, education, and 
participation. By “Buckling Up with Buckley” I will ensure that every member of the Auburn 
family is well informed and has the opportunity to share their voice on Auburn’s campus. 
Community:  
 
​ Increasing the sense of community throughout SGA, specifically the Student Senate is 
one of my biggest goals as Vice President. To foster a more productive and collaborative 
environment, I aim to enhance engagement and accessibility. My goal is for every student at 
Auburn to feel welcome in approaching any member of the Student Senate, whether through 
participating in open forum or attending their college’s office hours. I will strive to unify the 
Student Government Association with every member of the Auburn student body.  
 
Educate:  
 
​ Serving as a Senator At-Large over the past year provided me with the opportunity to 
gain insight into the concerns of the student body. The number one complaint I heard during my 
term was that the general student body doesn't know what SGA is actually here to accomplish. I 
will strive to educate every Auburn student on the core values of SGA. As Vice President I 
would increase education across campus on all branches, outreach and campus initiatives, and 
legislation.  
 
Participate:  
 



​ As I reflect on the impact campus organizations have had on me, I am motivated to help 
others navigate their own college journeys. I understand how difficult it can be to find your place 
in a new, unfamiliar environment, and I want to ensure that other students have the resources and 
support they need to feel like they belong. I believe that every student deserves the opportunity 
to discover their passions, connect with others, and grow as an individual. I want to encourage 
them to take that first step, whether it’s joining a club, attending an event, or even starting their 
own initiative if they don’t see something that reflects their interests. As Vice President I will 
work to ensure every student is able to find their home away from home on Auburn’s campus.  
 
Closing:  
 
​ As Vice President of the Student Government Association, I vow to keep every Auburn 
student in mind with every decision I make. I commit to dedicating my complete attention and 
effort to promoting these pillars of communication, education, and participation and I look 
forward to being able to serve Auburn University. I hope that you will choose to Buckle Up with 
Buckley on February 7th. It would be an honor to serve you, Auburn.  
 
 
​  
 
 
 
 
 


